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Dear Sir,

SUBJECT: Disclosure of Material lnformation

Please be informed that an emergent Meeting of the Board of Directors of Sui Southern

Gas Company Limited (SSGCL) was held on Monday, September 2,2024, at 4:00 p.m. to
consider the resignation submitted by Mr. lmran Maniar from the position of Managing

Director (MD) / Chief Executive Officer (CEO). The Board, with the utmost respect for Mr.

Maniar's decision to pursue other opportunities, accepted his resignation.

The Board acknowledged Mr. Maniar's significant contributions to SSGCL during his

tenure and expressed lts gratitude for his dedicated services. Mr. Maniar flnal day with
the Company would be September 73,2024.

You may please inform the TRE Certificate Holders of the Exchange accordingly.

Yours Sincerely,

Fawad Ahmed Khan
Company Secretary
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